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Sevylor® branded tow behind water products incorporating the Quick Hitch connector





Sevca LLC (Sevca) is conducting a recall of certain models of Sevylor® branded tow behind water products (tow behinds) which incorporate the Quick Hitch connector.  





This recall only applies to tow behinds that incorporate Quick Hitch connectors with the word “Sevylor®” moulded on one side.





Tow behinds with the affected Quick Hitch connector may break and pose a risk of injury.


 


If you have purchased a tow behind that you believe may be affected, please cease using it immediately and contact Sevca on TOLL FREE 1800 224 350. Sevca will advise you how to identify if the tow behind you have purchased is affected and subject to the recall. 





Thank you for your co-operation and we apologise for any convenience this may cause you.





Sevca LLC


3600 N.Hydraulic Street, 


Kansas Wichita KS 67201


United States of America
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